CAMFLLA LTPA HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCTATION, INC.

kIRCULAR 2021 - 07003

Date : July 27, 2021

To : Homeowners and residents

From : The Property Management Office

RE : Crisis Management Committee of Camella Lipa HOA
Greetings!

In regards with the Circular no. 2020-0501 of Property Management Office, for
the hold over capacity of Crisis Committee.

The Board of Directors are ready to call a special General Meeting and Election,
provided that ten {10) percent or more of the members in good standing will
commence a petition to call a special meeting (Article IX, Section 3, Article VIII,
Section 4). In relation to this, we have a total of 845 updated members.

For your gueries, commentaries, and suggestions, please feel free to comment in
our wehsite at https: //comellalipahoa.com.

For your information and guidance.
Sincerely,

Property Manager

Approved by Camella Lipa Board of Directors




